
 

 

24th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Christmas Performance Costumes 

 
For this year’s Christmas performance, we would like the children of 2KW to wear traditional dress from 
a country of their choice. For example, they might wear a salwar kameez for Pakistan or a flamenco 
dress for Spain. 
 
We ask that you provide your child with their costume and send it into school as soon as possible in a 
bag clearly labelled with your child’s name. If your child has a script and is learning the lines of a 
mechanic, an MC, an alien, an astronaut or a robot, they will be wearing another outfit provided by 
school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kathryn Whalley 
2KW Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


